
Spring Tournament Schedule

Summer Tournament Schedule

July 

19 & 20

Rip the Wave

South Bend, IN
12U, 14U, HS

April 

26 & 27

Petoskey Elite

Boyne Mountain
12U, 14U

Happy February to our TCYLC community!

We hope this second edition of our newsletter finds you

enjoying your winter sports, and staying safe and warm! 

We are so excited that registration is open and underway,

and we are looking forward to the start of spring season!

Currently, we are encouraging those who haven’t registered

to do so as soon as possible, so that we know how many

teams we need at each age level, and also so that we can

register for tournaments before they sell out! Thanks so

much for your help with this! 

If your child wants to play but affordability is a concern,

please reach out! As a newly established non-profit, we're

working hard to ensure every child who wants to play has

the opportunity. Additionally, if you're interested in

sponsoring a player and helping us make this opportunity a

reality for all kids, please reach out! Internally we are

actively investigating fundraising opportunities and will be

applying for grants to assist with this as well! 

In this months newsletter you’ll find information regarding

registration, drop-in LAX, our girls program, used

equipment needs, and committee opportunities! New this

month, and we hope to continue moving forward, is our

player spotlight section! 

Thanks for reading, and GO Greyhounds!!

Traverse City Youth Lacrosse Club

FEBRUARY 2025

NEWSLETTER

Programs & Registration

TC United Greyhounds Travel Lacrosse 

Registration: January 15th-February 15th

Registration Link

Into to Lacrosse: Skill Development & 

In-house League Games - Co-Ed

Offered in partnership with the YMCA

Perfect for beginners and players looking to develop their skills

Registration: January 15th-March 28th 

YMCA Registration Link

Pre-Season  

Sunday drop-ins have started and are going

GREAT! Join us to get a jump start on the

season! All skill levels welcome! 

South YMCA 7-8:30 pm

Punch cards available at the YMCA 

4 punch: $20 Member, $28 Non-Member

8 punch: $40 Member, $56 Non-Member

 
Used Equipment Drive

Do you have old or unused lacrosse

equipment lying around? We're collecting

donations to help equip new players and

those in need!

Drop off your gear on Sundays at the

South Y during drop-in LAX practice, or

contact us at info@TCYLC.org to arrange

an alternative drop-off time.

Thank you for supporting the growth of

lacrosse in our community!

 

Traverse City Youth Lacrosse Club 

info@TCYLC.org 

231.427.4600

Looking to Get Involved?!
 

Join us in helping TCYLC succeed! Sign up

for a committee today!

Committee Sign-Up

May 10
Linden Youth LAX Showdown

Linden, MI
12U, 14U

May

17 & 18

PLL Invitational

Rockford, MI
10U, 12U, 14U

May 31-

June 1

Midwest Lax Bash

Oxford, MI
12U, 14U

June

14 & 15

Great Lax Bay

Saginaw, MI
12U, 14U, HS

July

12 & 13

Summer Showdown

St. Joseph, MI
12U, 14U, HS

May 

3 & 4

Petoskey Festiva;

Boyne Mountain
10U

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61570392421955
https://www.instagram.com/tcyouthlax/
https://tcylc.org/registration
https://www.gtbayymca.org/lacrosse
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfYX4-7tlnlEy9TAtl1ixSGTo70SyjFPtIxQYMTJBCb7Gsy7A/viewform?usp=header


Traverse City Youth Lacrosse Club

TRAVERSE CITY VARSITY 2025 LACROSSE SCHEDULE

TC West Titans TC United Girls

Know a lacrosse player who deserves the

spotlight? Nominate them today! 

Spotlight Nomination Form

Introducing TCYLC 

Player Spotlight 

The TCYLC Spotlight Award recognizes student-

athletes who not only demonstrate exceptional

skill and dedication on the field but also excel in

other areas of life. This honor is awarded to

individuals who lead by example, showcasing

outstanding academic achievement, leadership,

community involvement, or personal growth.

These athletes embody the values of discipline,

integrity, and perseverance, proving that true

excellence extends beyond sports. Whether

through academics, volunteer work, mentorship,

or artistic pursuits, recipients of this award inspire

others and leave a lasting impact both within and

beyond their team.

TCYLC Girls’ Program

Attention all girls! Women’s lacrosse is one of the fastest-growing sports

in the country, with female participation increasing by over 40% since

2021! This dynamic and fast-paced sport isn’t just fun—it also builds

hand-eye coordination, teamwork, discipline, confidence, and self-esteem.

We’re looking for girls in the TC area who want to take on the challenge

of competitive youth lacrosse! Interested or know someone who might

be? Contact us today for more details! info@TCYLC.org

Traverse City Youth Lacrosse Club 

info@TCYLC.org 

231.427.4600

Coming soon! Coming soon!

TC Central Trojans

Coming soon!

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61570392421955
https://www.instagram.com/tcyouthlax/
https://forms.gle/KNbYu7vs4uPFvh7TA


Happy New Year from TCYLC!

We hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season and is

feeling refreshed as we kick off 2025!

As we look ahead to the spring season, TCYLC is excited

to get things rolling. In this newsletter, you’ll find

important updates, registration details, as well as

information on pre-season opportunities!

We also want to invite YOU to get involved! Whether it's

volunteering, coaching, or supporting behind the scenes,

there are plenty of opportunities to contribute to the

success of our teams and community. Read on to learn

how you can be part of the action! We’d love to have you

join us!

Traverse City Youth Lacrosse Club

JANUARY 2025

NEWSLETTER

Programs & Registration

TC United Greyhounds Travel Lacrosse 

Registration: January 15th-February 15th

Registration Link

Into to Lacrosse: Skill Development & 

In-house League Games

Offered in partnership with the YMCA

Perfect for beginners and players looking to develop their skills

Registration: January 15th-March 28th 

YMCA Registration Link

Our 14u and Varsity TC United

Greyhounds had a blast at the Holiday

Hustle in Wixom December 27th!!

Pre-Season 
 

Sunday drop-ins begin January 12th 

South YMCA 7-8:30 pm

 

Punch cards available at the 

YMCA main desk 

4 punch: $20 Member, $28 Non-Member

8 punch: $40 Member, $56 Non-Member

 
Used Equipment Drive

Do you have old or unused lacrosse

equipment lying around? We're collecting

donations to help equip new players and

those in need!

Drop off your gear on Sundays at the

South Y during drop-in LAX practice, or

contact us at info@TCYLC.org to arrange

an alternative drop-off time.

Thank you for supporting the growth of

lacrosse in our community!

 

Traverse City Youth Lacrosse Club 

info@TCYLC.org 

231.427.4600

Looking to Get Involved?!
 

Join us in helping TCYLC succeed! Sign up

for a committee today!

Committee Sign-Up

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61570392421955
https://www.instagram.com/tcyouthlax/
https://tcylc.org/registration
https://www.gtbayymca.org/lacrosse
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfYX4-7tlnlEy9TAtl1ixSGTo70SyjFPtIxQYMTJBCb7Gsy7A/viewform?usp=header
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